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EXTREME PRO 
SHORT FINGERS

FAST GRIP 
SHORT FINGERS

EXTREME 
SHORT FINGERS

ACTIVE 
SHORT FINGERS

FAST 
SHORT FINGERS

SWIFT WMN 
SHORT FINGERS

EXTREME 
FULL FINGERS

SPIDER 
FULL FINGERS

ACTIVE WMN  
SHORT FINGERS

AIR
FULL FINGERS

ACTIVE JUNIOR 
SHORT FINGERS

AIR WMN
FULL FINGERS
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BREATHABILITY

GLOVES
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41 YELLOW FLUO/BLACK

50 WHITE

41 YELLOW FLUO/BLACK

10 BLACK

10 BLACK 15 BLACK/RED

Palm in AX SUEDE DEUCE with silicon grip printing 

Cuff with velcro closure

Microfiber sweat wiper

Thick Foam padding

Palm in AX SUEDE DEUCE o with stiched GEL PADS

Additional silicon grip printing

Cuff with microinjected velcro closure

Microfiber sweat wiper

Pad with gel

SIZE  
S-XXL

SIZE  
S-XXL

C89202323 

FAST GRIP 
SHORT FINGERS

C89202322 

FAST 
SHORT FINGERS

10 BLACK

15 BLACK/RED

41 YELLOW FLUO/BLACK 10 BLACK

Palm in CLARINO N8080 material .

Microinjection application with thermowelding 

Back in two materials. 

LOGO NW with FILM application on the back and on 
the side puller

Ergonomic cuff

Microfiber sweat wiper  

Palm in AX SUEDE DEUCE  with MICROIJECTION  
THERMOWELDED application on the palm 

LOGO NW with FILM application on the back and logo 
with 3D on the side puller

Ergonomic cuff

Microfiber sweat wiper  

PAD with GEL and memory foam

SIZE  
S-XXL

SIZE  
S-XXL

C89202320 

EXTREME PRO 
SHORT FINGERS

C89202321 

EXTREME 
SHORT FINGERS
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23 BLUE/AZURE

79 FUCSHIA/BLACK

82 GREY/YELLOW FLUO10 BLACK

10 BLACK

95 CAMO BLACK 51 WHITE/BLACK

Palm in AX SUEDE durable material 

Back with sublimated mesh

Velcro closure

Microfiber sweat wiper

Thick Foam padding

Palm in AX SUEDE DEUCE o with stiched GEL PADS and 
silicon grip printing

Cuff with velcro closure

Microfiber sweat wiper

Pad with Gel

SIZE  
S-XXL

SIZE  
XS-XL

C89202324 

ACTIVE 
SHORT FINGERS

C89202325 

SWIFT WMN 
SHORT FINGERS

01 BLACK/LIGHT BLUE

27 BLUE/ORANGE

02 BLACK/PURPLE

10 BLACK

10 BLACK

Palm in AX SUEDE durable material 

Back with sublimated mesh

Grip pritning on the palm

Velcro closure

Microfiber sweat wiper

Thick Foam padding

Palm in AX SUEDE durable material 

Back with sublimated mesh

Grip pritning on the palm

Velcro closure

Microfiber sweat wiper

Thick Foam padding

SIZE  
XS-XL

KID SIZES: 
5/6-7/8 -9/10-11/12

C89202326 

ACTIVE WMN  
SHORT FINGERS

C89202327 

ACTIVE JUNIOR 
SHORT FINGERS
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10 BLACK

51 WHITE/BLACK

11 BLACK/WHITE

palm in AX SUEDE DEUCE  with MICROIJECTION  
THERMOWELDED application on the palm 

Logo with 3D on the side puller

Ergonomic cuff

Microfiber sweat wiper  

Touch screen on thumb

Reinforce thumb improve abrasion resistance

Palm in AX SUEDE durable material 

Back with sublimated mesh

Microfiber sweat wiper

PAD with super silicon grip printing

Touch screen on thumb and index

SIZE  
S-XXL

SIZE  
S-XXL

C89202328 

SPIDER 
FULL FINGERS

C89202331 

AIR  
FULL FINGERS

C89202329 

EXTREME  
FULL FINGERS

C89202330 

AIR WMN 
FULL FINGERS

57 BLACK-ORANGE-WHITE

45 BEETROOT/GREEN

97 BLUE-KAKHI

10 BLACK

07 BLACK/GREY

Palm in AX SUEDE durable material 

Back with sublimated mesh

Microfiber sweat wiper

PAD with super silicon grip printing

Touch screen on thumb

Palm in AX SUEDE durable material 

Back with sublimated mesh

Microfiber sweat wiper

PAD super silicon grip printing

Touch screen on thumb

SIZE  
S-XXL

SIZE  
XS-XL
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85 REFLECTIVE

10 BLACK

41 YELLOW FLUO/BLACK

Water-resistant PU coating

Fully taped to keep the water out

Aero snug fit

Tip and heel reinforcements

Reflective rear reversed full zip enhances visibility

Zip garage keeps water out

Velcro adjustment on calf and sole

Rear loop for easier slip-on wear

Height: 21 cm

MTB orientated 

Water-resistant PU coating

Fully taped to keep the water out

Aero snug fit

Highly abrasion-resistant tip and heel 
reinforcements

100% reflective rear reversed full zip enhances 
visibility

Zip garage keeps water out

Velcro adjustment on calf and sole

Rear loop for easier slip-on wear

Height: 21 cm

SIZE  
S-2XL

SIZE  
S-2XL

C89162082 

ACQUA SUMMER 
SHOE COVER

C89162083 

ACQUA MTB 
SHOE COVER

40 YELLOW FLUO

10 BLACK 30 RED

Aero time trial shoecover

Lightweight fabric with a durable water repellent 
(DWR) finish

Heel with internal silicone print stays glued to the 
shoe

Internal silicone band on ankle for a tighter, more 
stable fit

Black inner side doesn’t show up dirt from the crank

Zip free for a more ergonomic fit

Rear reflective band enhances visibility

Height: 20 cm

SIZE  
S-2XL

C89162084 

EVOLUTION  
SHOE COVER

SHOECOVERS
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CLAN 
SOCK

WORK LESS 
RIDE MORE
SOCK

VIBE 
SOCK

GHOST 2
SOCK

VACATION  
SOCK

ORIGIN HIGH 
SOCK

EXTREME  
LIGHT PRO  
SOCK

CLASSIC  
SOCK

EAT MY DUST
SOCK

SUNDAY-
MONDAY 
SOCK

ORIGAMI
SOCK

ORIGIN 
SHORT SOCK

EXTREME AIR  
SOCK

FRESH  
SOCK

EXTREME AIR  
SHORT SOCK

 
BRETHABILITY

 
BRETHABILITY

REFLECTIVE

 
BRETHABILITY

 
BRETHABILITY
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SOCKS
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50 WHITE

41 YELLOW FLUO/BLACK

10 BLACK

53 WHITE/BLACK/RED 05 BLACK/LIME FLUO 07 BLACK/GREY

Ultralight construction minimizes weight

DRYARN POLYPROPILENE with additional reflective 
yarn  yarn provides bacteriostatic natural balance 
and odour-free performance

Reinforcements on tip and heel

Single cuff

Height: 13 cm

Meryl Skinlife yarn provides bacteriostatic natural 
balance and odour-free performance

Super-breathable openwork knit on backs

Double cuff

Height: 19 cm

SIZE  
XS-S-M-L

SIZE  
XS-S-M-L

C89172093 

EXTREME LIGHT PRO  
SOCK

68 WHITE/BLUE

21 BLUE/RED

03 BLACK/LIME 07 BLACK/GREY

18 BLACK/SKY BLUE53 WHITE/BLACK/RED 07 BLACK/GREY 41 YELLOW FLUO/BLACK 05 BLACK/LIME FLUO

Meryl Skinlife yarn provides bacteriostatic natural 
balance and odour-free performance

Super-breathable openwork knit on the entire 
surface grants amazing airflow 

Double elastic hem

Height: 16 cm

Meryl Skinlife yarn provides bacteriostatic natural 
balance and odour-free performance

Super-breathable openwork knit on the entire 
surface grants amazing airflow 

Double elastic hem

Height: 11 cm 

SIZE  
XS-S-M-L

SIZE  
XS-S-M-L

C89182132 

EXTREME AIR  
SOCK

C89202336 

EXTREME AIR  
SHORT SOCK

C89202335 

CLASSIC  
SOCK
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06 BLACK/ORANGE

13 BLACK/DARK GREY

12 BLACK/AZURE

46 GREEN SALVIA

19 BLACK/GREY/ANTHRACITE

51 WHITE/BLACK

18 BLACK/CARAMEL

21 BLUE/RED

10 BLACK

Meryl Skinlife yarn provides bacteriostatic natural 
balance and odour-free performance

Dual structure: the compact weave on the front 
ensures greater wear resistance, while open mesh 
on the back increases breathability

Double elastic hem

Height: 20 cm 

Meryl Skinlife yarn provides bacteriostatic natural 
balance and odour-free performance

Open-knit mesh construction enhances 
breathability

Single cuff

Height: 15 cm

SIZE  
XS-S-M-L

SIZE  
XS-S-M-L

C89192086 

CLAN 
SOCK

C89202337 

ORIGIN HIGH 
SOCK

08 BLACK/BLUE

11 BLACK/WHITE

09 BLACK/FUCHSIA

51 WHITE/BLACK

41 YELLOW FLUO/BLACK

15 BLACK/RED

13 BLACK/DARK GREY

Meryl Skinlife yarn provides bacteriostatic natural 
balance and odour-free performance

Open-knit mesh construction enhances 
breathability

Single cuff

Height: 9 cm

SIZE  
XS-S-M-L

C89202338 

ORIGIN 
SOCK

60 LIME FLUO

77 FUCHSIA 50 WHITE 10 BLACK

Meryl Skinlife yarn provides bacteriostatic natural 
balance and odour-free performance

Reinforcements on tip and heel

Single cuff

Height: 2.5 cm

SIZE  
XS-S-M-L

C89182147 

GHOST 2  
SOCK

135134 NORTHWAVE SS20NORTHWAVE SS20

AC
CE

SS
OR

IE
S

AC
CE

SS
OR

IE
S

$12.99

$23.99

$15.99

$14.99



98 BLACK/GOLD

60 LIME FLUO 10 BLACK50 WHITE

Super soft to the touch, Soft Air yarn features a 
stretchy multifilament structure that wicks away 
moisture through the air pockets created between 
the filaments to ensure outstanding breathability

Dual structure: the compact weave on the front 
ensures greater wear resistance, while open mesh 
on the back increases breathability

Double cuff

Height: 18 cm

SIZE  
XS-S-M-L

C89192089 

SUNDAY-MONDAY 
SOCK

09 BLACK/FUCHSIA

55 WHITE/ORANGE

Super soft to the touch, Soft Air yarn features a 
stretchy multifilament structure that wicks away 
moisture through the air pockets created between 
the filaments to ensure outstanding breathability

Dual structure: the compact weave on the front 
ensures greater wear resistance, while open mesh 
on the back increases breathability

Double cuff

Height: 18 cm

Super soft to the touch, Soft Air yarn features a 
stretchy multifilament structure that wicks away 
moisture through the air pockets created between 
the filaments to ensure outstanding breathability

Dual structure: the compact weave on the front 
ensures greater wear resistance, while open mesh 
on the back increases breathability

Double cuff

18 cm height

SIZE  
XS-S-M-L

SIZE  
XS-S-M-L

C89202344 

VACATION  
SOCK

C89202343 

ORIGAMI  
SOCK

11 BLACK/WHITE

Super soft to the touch, Soft Air yarn features a 
stretchy multifilament structure that wicks away 
moisture through the air pockets created between 
the filaments to ensure outstanding breathability

Dual structure: the compact weave on the front 
ensures greater wear resistance, while open mesh 
on the back increases breathability

Double cuff

Height: 18 cm

SIZE  
XS-S-M-L

10 BLACK

50 WHITE

Super soft to the touch, Soft Air yarn features a 
stretchy multifilament structure that wicks away 
moisture through the air pockets created between 
the filaments to ensure outstanding breathability

Dual structure: the compact weave on the front 
ensures greater wear resistance, while open mesh 
on the back increases breathability

Double cuff

18 cm height

SIZE  
XS-S-M-L

C89202341 

EAT MY DUST 
SOCK

C89202341 

WORK LESS RIDE 
MORE 
SOCK
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HEADCOVERS

10 BLACK

64 GREEN FOREST/BLACK

3D mesh enhances breathability

 Front inner Super Dry sponge protects from sweat

Seamless polyester

Multifunctional: wear it as a neck warmer headband 
or mouth protection

SIZE  
ONE SIZE

SIZE  
ONE SIZE

C89162092 

 BANDANA

C89182146 

 MULTIUSE BAND 2

50 WHITE

89 GREY/BLACK 10 BLACK

51 WHITE/BLACK

11 BLACK/WHITE41 YELLOW FLUO/BLACK

SOFT AIR Fast-drying POLYESTERE  yarn

Double cuff

Height: 18 cm

SIZE  
XS-S-M-L

C89202339 

VIBE 
SOCK

59 AZURE/BLACK

SOFT AIR Fast-drying POLYESTERE  yarn

Double cuff

Height: 17 cm

SIZE  
XS-S-M-L

C89202340 

FRESH  
SOCK
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WARMER

10 BLACK 10 BLACK

10 BLACK 10 BLACK

Fast-drying polypropylene yarn

BioMap construction with differentiated knits for 
enhanced support and ventilation

4-needle flatlock seams for superior comfort

Lightweight polyester and elastane fabric

Silicone gripper elastic ensures a secure fit

4-needle flatlock seams for superior comfort

Reflective logo on forearm enhances visibility

Fast-drying polypropylene yarn

BioMap construction with differentiated knits for 
enhanced support and ventilation

4-needle flatlock seams for superior comfort

Lightweight polyester and elastane fabric

Silicone gripper elastic ensures a secure fit

4-needle flatlock seams for superior comfort

Reflective logo on lower leg enhances visibility

SIZE  
S/M - L/XL

SIZE  
XXS/XS-S/M-L/XL

SIZE  
XXS/XS-S/M-L/XL

SIZE  
S/M - L/XL

C89172122 

EXTREME 2 
ARM WARMER

C89132027E 

EASY 
ARM WARMER

C89172123 

EXTREME 2 
LEG WARMER

C89132028E 

EASY 
LEG WARMER
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